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Memorandum: Lord Mayor 
Deputy Lord Mayor 
Elected Members 

Response to Question Without Notice 

8 WYNYARD STREET - PUBLIC PATH - OPEN SPACE
Meeting: City Planning Committee Meeting date: 25 November 2019 

Raised by: Councillor Harvey 

Question: 

What happened with the planned public path to be attached to the Giameos 
development in South Hobart? What open space contribution was made as part of 
this development? 

Response: 

There was no public path other than standard footpath proposed to adjoin the 8 
Wynyard Street development.  There was also no requirement for a public open 
space contribution to be made as the proposal did not involve a subdivision.  
However through consultation with Council’s Officers, it was proposed as part of the 
application, that the land between the face of the levee wall and the Hobart Rivulet 
title boundary, as well as a turning area into the development at the end of Wynyard 
Street be transferred to Council.  The subject area is shown indicatively below: 
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As signatory to this report, I certify that, pursuant to Section 55(1) of the Local 
Government Act 1993, I hold no interest, as referred to in Section 49 of the Local 
Government Act 1993, in matters contained in this report. 

Neil Noye 
DIRECTOR CITY PLANNING 

Date: 22 May 2020 
File Reference: F19/154375; 13-1-10 


